FOR INFORMATION ONLY

CITY OF LOS ANGELES
DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS

February 4, 2009
TO: BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS

FROM: JON MUKRI, Gernferal Manager

SUBJECT: VARIOUS DONATIONS TO OPERATIONS EAST - PACIFIC REGION:
CORRECTION TO BOARD REPORT NO. 08-340

On December 11, 2008, the Board approved Board Report No. 08-340 regarding various
donations to Operations East. That report erroneously indicated that Denker Recreation Center

received two soccer goals valued at $500. The correct amount should have been $125.

This Report was prepared by Olujimi A. Hawes, Management Analyst II, Pacific Region.





